
What are the options and what will it cost?

*Each bin will cost £17.50 regardless of the type and 
size of bin. The Council has purchased a number of 
bins in bulk to help keep bin costs as low as possible. 
The payment covers the cost of buying and delivering 
the bin including any associated administrative costs 
in doing so.

www.blaby.gov.uk/waste2018
Submit your request online before midnight on 6th May 
for the best chance to get your bin delivered before 
2nd July.

Or order by phone by 4:45pm on 4th May: 
0116 272 7790

Number of 
people in 

household

Standard 
capacity bin(s) 

(free of charge)

Maximum 
capacity bin(s) 

(charges apply)*

Up to three 
people Medium 140ltr Large 240ltr

4-6 Large 240ltr Large 240ltr and 
Medium 140ltr

7+ Large 240ltr and 
Medium 140ltr

2x Large 240ltr 
bins

Get ready...
Alternate weekly collections are 
coming. Will you need larger bins?
If you think you’ll need bins please submit your 
request before midnight on Sunday 6th May to have 
the best chance of delivery before the expected start 
date on 2nd July 2018.

www.blaby.gov.uk/waste2018 

@BlabyDC

www.blaby.gov.uk/waste2018



What’s changing and why?

The Council will be changing from weekly collections 
to alternate weekly collections for refuse and 
recycling.

Alternate weekly collections are expected to begin on 
2nd July 2018. Look out for a notice on your bin in June 
confirming the final details.

The change is necessary due to external funding for 
the service of £745,000 being withdrawn, and savings 
having to be made.

What will this mean?

Your refuse and recycling collections will change to 
alternate weekly, with refuse collected one week and 
recycling collected on the other week.

If you feel you need larger or additional bins you will 
be able to order them for delivery before the start of 
alternate weekly collections or at any time after the 
start date.

Ordering larger or additional bins after 
2nd July

You might decide to keep the bins you have to see how 
you get on. If you do this but later decide you want 
larger or additional bins, you will still be able to order 
them on the website or over the phone.

How will the exchange of bins work?

If you are requesting a larger bin (this doesn’t apply to 
additional bins), you will need to return your existing 
bin. This will be explained to you when you submit your 
request via www.blaby.gov.uk/waste2018.

What about garden waste?

There is no change to the garden waste service.

To order your bin please visit:

www.blaby.gov.uk/waste2018
Submit your request online before midnight 
on 6th May for the best chance to get your bin 
delivered before 2nd July.

Or order by phone by 
4:45pm on 4th May: 
0116 272 7790


